
The evening of 2/18/'25 Cliff passed away around 4pm. Sandra and Cliff's children were by his side and 

he was calm and simply slipped away. 

Many of you will remember that Cliff Green was a member of the GWC from 2013 until 2023. His Ford 

Woody was a masterpiece, one he shared with us every year at Sully. His skill rebuilding the Early Ford V-

8 distributor was extraordinary. He was a founding member of the Northern Virginia Regional Group, and 

recognized nationally as a Woody expert. 

 


